
 

 
 

 

CORP LOCAL BOARD MEMBER ELECTION 
 
 

The term of office for current board member Jason Hathcock will expire on 
June 30, 2015.  As a result, the Corrections Officer Retirement Plan (CORP) 

Local Board for the Superior Court will conduct an election to fill this 
upcoming vacancy.    

 
Probation, Surveillance and Juvenile Detention officers will be given the 

opportunity to nominate one of their peers as a representative to serve a 

four-year term of office on this Board.   
 

Nomination ballots will be mailed out via US mail to each CORP member by 
February 20, 2015.  To participate in this election, a current address is 

necessary. 
 

Please contact the CORP Local Board Office by February 10, 2015, to 
ensure that we have your current mailing address on file.   

 
You can reach the CORP Local Board Office at (602) 452-3650 or via 

e-mail to CORP@courts.az.gov 
 

Returned nominations will be tallied and the names of the top 10 individuals 
who received the most nominations will be placed on a voting ballot that will 

be mailed to members to vote for the individual of their choice.  

 
If you have any questions or need assistance, contact the CORP Local Board 

Office at the number or e-mail address shown above. 
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